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FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

VOTE SHEET 

JUNE 20, 2000 

15 

RE: DOCKET NO. 000518-E1 - Revised depreciation study for Sanford Site by 
Florida Power & Light Company. 

Issue 1: Should FPL be allowed to preliminarily implement its proposed 
depreciation rates and recovery schedule for the Sanford site? 
Recommendation: Yes. FPL should be allowed to implement, on a preliminary 
basis, the proposed rates and recovery schedule for the Sanford site shown 
on Attachment A, pages 5-7 of staff's 6/8/00 memorandum. The effect of 
this proposal is an increase in annual depreciation expense of about $2.6 
million, based on January 1, 2000, investments and reserves. The rates, 
recovery schedules, and resulting expenses will be trued-up when final 
action is taken by the Commission in October, 2000. 
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Issue 2: What should be the implementation date for the new depreciation 
rates and recovery schedules? 
Recommendation: January 1, 2000. 

APPROVED 
Issue 3: Should this docket be closed? 
Recommendation: No. This docket should remain open pending review and 
final Commission action concerning the appropriate rates and recovery 
schedules. 

APPROVED 


